
1 
 

 

January 2019 

This opening page to the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter serves three purposes:   
To provide links to the current newsletter and each of its pages, to provide a two-month 
calendar of OSU Emeriti Association activities and events, and to provide important 
Emeriti Association announcements. 
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Calendar for January 2019 
 

No Monday Night Dinner in January 
January 9—Tech Group Meeting (1:30) 
January 14--Investment Club Meeting (1:15) 
January 16—Making the Most of Retirement (1:30) 
January 21—Investment Club Meeting (1:15) 
January 28—Emeriti Council Meeting (1:15) 
 

Calendar for February 2019 
 
February 4—Monday Night Dinner (5:20—Meet and Greet; 6:00--Dinner) 
February 11—Investment Club Meeting (1:15) 
February 13—Tech Group Meeting (1:30) 
February 18—Investment Club Meeting (1:15) 
February 20—Making the Most of Retirement (1:30) 
February 25—Emeriti Council Meeting (1:30) 

https://emeriti.okstate.edu/site-files/documents/january-2019.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/site-files/documents/january-2019.pdf
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In Memory 
  
 James Jackson, November 30, 2018 
 

New Members 
 

 Bruce and Elaine Ackerson   Kathy Wang-Burnap 
 Mike Applegate     Helen Clements 
 Rick and Carol Beier    Nick Cross 
 Pamela Brown     Albert and Regina Sutherland 
        Rob and Ann Whiteley  

 
Announcements 

 
Upcoming Newsletters:  Because the OSU Emeriti Association  Newsletter is about 
Emeriti members for Emeriti members, please consider preparing material for an 
upcoming issue.  If you are interested in writing material for one of the four sections 
mentioned below, please contact the Emeriti Association’s Communication Committee 
Chair, Zane Quible, <zquible@okstate.edu> to request additional information.  The four 
sections are Spotlight on a New Member, Spotlight on a Long-time Member, A 
Recruitment Activity, and An Interesting Trip.  Also, if you know of Emeriti members who 
have an interesting or unusual activity in retirement or have taken an interesting or 
unusual trip, please consider suggesting them as a possible contributor to an upcoming 
Newsletter.  If you provide Zane with their name, he will contact them. 
 
Dues for Annual Members:  Emeriti members who pay their dues on an annual basis 
($25 for individual member; $35 for couple) are reminded that payment is due by 
December 31, 2019.  If you have not paid, please do so as soon as possible to assure 
your name and address are included in the 2019 Directory. Life members have no dues 
to pay as they are not required to pay annual dues.  Emeriti Association mailing address:  
OSU Emeriti Association, ConocoPhillips Alumni Center, Room 201, Stillwater, OK 
74078. 
 
Information About Emeriti Members’ Awards, Honors, Recognitions, Appointments 
to Boards Needed: Emeriti members who have recently received awards, honors, 
recognitions, or appointments to boards are encouraged to provide 1-3 sentences about 
the nature of such information so it can be included in future newsletters.  Please e-mail 
the information to Zane Quible at zquible@okstate.edu.. 
 
Retiree Life Insurance Reminder:  As an OSU retiree, you are provided a $6,000 retiree 
life insurance policy.  Remember to keep your beneficiary designation current.  If you 
need to change your beneficiary designation, the form is located at 
https://hr.okstate.edu/benefits/retiree . 
 
Link to January, 2019, Newsletter 
 
 
 

mailto:zquible@okstate.edu
mailto:zquible@okstate.edu
https://hr.okstate.edu/benefits/retiree
https://hr.okstate.edu/benefits/retiree
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/site-files/documents/january-2019.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/site-files/documents/january-2019.pdf
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OSU News 
 

Pending OSU/A&M Board of Regents approval at its April 26 meeting, Dr. Glen S. 
Kurtz will become dean of the College of Arts and Sciences.  Dr. Kurtz is currently 
the senior vice provost in the Office of Academic Affairs at the University of 
Oklahoma.  Dr. Kurtz will also be a tenured professor of political science. 
 
The College of Engineering, Architecture and Technology (CEAT) rose to the rank 
of 68 among public doctoral engineering colleges, according to the 2020 rankings 
for the U.S. News and World Report’s Best Engineering Graduate Schools. 

 
 
 Reminders: 
 

1. If you wish to prepare an article for an upcoming newsletter, please contact 
Zane Quible at zquible@okstate.edu to request guidelines.  The four 
categories of articles are Spotlight on a New Member, Spotlight on a Long-
Time Member, A Retirement Activity, and An Interesting Trip.  All articles that 
appear in the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter are written by members. 

 
2. If you have recently received an award, an honor, recognition, or an 

appointment to a board, committee, or commission, or had a book or article 
published, please send the information to Zane Quible at the e-mail address 
listed above. 

 

3. If you have recently changed your e-mail address or your mailing address, 
please send the changes to the Emeriti Association Office at 
emeriti@okstate.edu . 

Click here to access the June, 2019, OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter. 

 

mailto:zquible@okstate.edu
mailto:zquible@okstate.edu
mailto:emeriti@okstate.edu
mailto:emeriti@okstate.edu
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/May2019-1-4.pdf
https://emeriti.okstate.edu/sites/default/files/NEWS_LETTER/May2019-1-4.pdf

